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ESTABLISHMEI\TT SECTION

OFFICE ORDER

No tffi99 /Establishren* Nlahafu{3 Dated: January 19,2022

In pursuance of the Office ffier No. 9251 /Establisbment dated 06.01.2022 issued in

compliance of &e order dated 05.01.2022 of the learned Registar General regarding

sulinississ of information about the COVID-19 positive officer/officiaVClass-IV saff and

their family members by their respective Sectional Heads, it has beeu observed that some

rcports arc being submitted without being forrarded from their respective Sectioual heads

and without test r€porL Also, delayed submission of some rcports is being noticed.

It is again reiterated that, all the officerVofficiaVClass-IV staff should inform

immediately to their Sectional Heads with their test report if they or their family members

are found positive for COVID-19. Such repors for COVID-19 positive should be forwarded

o the undersigned without any dday.
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